
 

Royston Choral Society Christmas Concert 

Saturday December 22
nd

 7.30 pm 

Change of venue 

Following the appalling fire at Royston Parish Church on Sunday December 

9th Royston Choral Society’s Christmas concert, ‘A Ceremony of Carols’ will 

now be held at Meridian School, Garden Walk, Royston SG8 7JH 

The concert features Benjamin Britten’s ‘A Ceremony of Carols’, along with a 

variety of familiar and less familiar Christmas music, some for audience 

participation. 

      Musical Director – Andrew O’Brien, Organ – Michael Smith,     Harp – Ruth Hunt 

Tickets are still available: £12 (concessions £9, school students £1) to include 

glass of mulled wine (or soft drink) and mince pie!  

Available from choir members; online at https://bit.ly/RCSDec2018, at the door or from 

Caroline Franks Tel 01920 822723 or email treasurer@rf152.co.ok 

More information at http://www.roystonchoralsoc.org.uk or email Chair, Huw Jenkins 

chair@roystonchoralsoc.org.uk  
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